
From the NC Department of Employment Security (DES) 
Disaster Unemployment Assistance 
Eileen Townsend 
Email: Eileen.townsend@dpi.nc.gov 
Phone: 919.810.8099 
 
 

To North Carolina Schools affected by Hurricane Helene: 

 

The following information has been sent to DPI from the Department of Employment Security (DES) 

related to Disaster Unemployment Assistance (DUA) for counties affected by Hurricane Helene. 

 

Please share this important information with your staff and individuals seeking to apply for 

unemployment benefits during this difficult time.  Most of the information is available in the 4 resources 

outlined below.  Staff at DES is monitoring their webpage.  As things change, I am told the website will be 

updated.   A Spanish version is available on the DES website as well.  

 

Following are the resources you need:  

• Hurricane Helene DUA page 

• How to file a disaster-related claim (brochure) 

• FAQs 

• DUA flyer 

mailto:Eileen.townsend@dpi.nc.gov
https://www.des.nc.gov/dua
https://www.des.nc.gov/dua-brochure/open
https://www.des.nc.gov/need-help/faqs/disaster-unemployment-assistance-dua-faqs
https://www.des.nc.gov/documents/disaster-unemployment-information/open

